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DEQ cancels Biosolids workshop and will reschedule in late September 

 

BATON ROUGE – The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality is cancelling the 

Biosolids Workshop scheduled for September 5, 2012 in Baton Rouge. 

 

The Biosolids Workshop was scheduled from 8 a.m. to noon at the DEQ headquarters, 602 N. 5
th
 

Street, Baton Rouge in the Oliver Pollock Room of the DEQ Conference Center. 

\ 

The workshop will be rescheduled in late September.  
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